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Letter No: 193/2023 
 

17th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Arts Week 2023 

Firstly, a huge thank you if you signed your child up to take part in the Arts Week drama 
Stage combat workshop happening on Monday 26th June.  

It has been a very popular choice for students and sadly we are now at capacity in terms 
of allocated spaces. We will hope to do something similar in the future to give more 
students the opportunity to be involved.  

If your child has been given a place you will have received an email from me confirming 
this. All students with a confirmed space are committed to taking part unless unwell on 
the day the workshop runs. Information of location and what to bring etc. will be sent to 
the relevant students taking part before the workshop. We look forward to some (safe) 
swashbuckling action!  

Thank you again for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Aimee Malherbe 
Teacher of Drama  
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk
http://www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk/

